
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back, we hope you all had a great Easter                   
break! 
 
We are looking forward to starting our new term of virtual                     
learning. It has been fantastic to see so many of you                     
working hard with us and engaging in the learning - we                     
couldn’t do it without your support! If you have not                   

already, make sure you have signed into and                 
continue to access the work that has been set. 
  
If you are experiencing technical difficulties or time               
restraints, please focus on the English, Phonics and Maths                 
lessons.  
 
As always if you have any concerns or issues, please do                     
not hesitate to contact us - we’re happy to help. 
 
Miss Neve, Miss Chant and Mrs Denning 

OUR DRIVING QUESTION:  How do we, as historians, know Kings and Queens 
have ruled England for many years?  

AS WRITERS ​we will be learning to             
write some amazing descriptive       
stories inspired by our books ‘The           
Queen’s Knickers’ and ‘The       
Birthday Crown’.  

AS MATHEMATICIANS ​we will be         
learning all about money and         
practicing our measuring skills as         
we look at volume, capacity         
and mass. Later in the term we             
will be using our mathematical         
language to talk about position,         
movements and turns. 

AS HISTORIANS we will be         
investigating the Kings and       
Queens who have ruled Britain         
and focus on what has changed           
over time.  

AS SCIENTISTS ​we will be         
discovering the different materials       
in the world around us and using             
our observation skills to explore         
these. We will conduct our own           
experiments to find out about the           
properties of materials.  
 

AS COMPUTER SCIENTISTS we will         
be learning about eBooks and         
digital illustrations. We will also         
recap our understanding of       
e-safety.  

AS SPORTS STARS we will be           
adding some athletics to our         
virtual P.E lessons from sprinting         
to throwing to jumping. Mixing         
this all up with fitness, yoga and             
dancing activities to keep us         
healthy and strong! 

AS CITIZENS we will be finding out             
about some of the Jewish stories           
and thinking about how we can           
support and encourage others. 

AS MUSICIANS we will begin to           
look at harmonies. 

THINGS TO REMEMBER 
 
● Please log into Seesaw daily 

and share anything you are 
proud of. 
 

● Lexia, Spelling Shed and 
Matheletics are all available 
resources to use at home.  

AS ARTISTS​ we will be concentrating on how children are portrayed 
in art. In particular, we will study the painting ‘The Graham Children’ 
by Hogarth.  


